
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Tots and Scholars Nursery and Preschool  

Newsletter – December 2017 

  

Happy New Year! 

We would like to extend a very welcome to all the new children and 

families who will be starting to attend Tots and Scholars Nursery this 

month.  

Our visit to the care home was a total success and we are looking forward 

to visiting them again soon. 

  

We found a lovely article in a magazine and we thought of 

sharing it with you all. It is called: 

10 Family Things to do at Christmas 

1-It wouldn’t be Christmas without a Panto.  2-Go ice-

skating.  3 -Bake with the children. 4-Make reindeer food. 

5-Visit a Christmas market.  6-Check out a Christmas Light 

show. 7-Deck the halls.  8-Go and see the Christmas lights. 

9-Help others. 10-Watch a Christmas movie. Have fun! 

  

Thank you! We would 

like to say a massive 

thank you to all parents 

who gave us generous 

gifts, treats and cards. 

What an amizing time we all had at the Christmas concert 
this year. The children made us really proud again! 

It was great seeing so many parents,grandparents,carers join 
us on the day. 

The children worked really hard and their work paid off with 
an amazing performance.  

Well done lovely children! 

 

FANCY DRESS PARTY! 

WE ENTERED THE MAGICAL WORLD OF KINGS , 
QUEENS AND CASTELS. WE WILL MAKE CROWN , 

HAVE A TEA WITH THE QUEEN , DECORATE 
BISCUITS AND PLAY GAMES .  

WEDNESDAY 10TH OF JANUARY WE WILL PARTY 
WITHOUT UNIFORM, IN ROYAL GOWNS, IN OUR 

TOTS AND SCHOLARS CASTLE. 



  

 
 

 
Our Music and Sports specialists would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas/Chanukah .  

If you would like your child to take part in these lovely extra activities, if they aren’t just yet, please 
talk to Vanda at the door. If you would like to see how their session run, please book with us and 
gladly we will accommodate you. 

Dear Parents, 

 

A gentle reminder that Tots and Scholars nursery run breakfast club between 8-9am, 5 days a week. 

Please book via email/phone calls in advance of the session.  For emergency calls – you can reach us 
on 07501 218 646. 

 

.   

We believe that the best advertising comes from our customers.  

Therefore we would like to show our appreciation and offer you 

a on your bill all the time when someone new  

is recommended by you!  


